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The Commission has approved the staff's proposed revision to the enforcement policy, 
establishing that the NRC will not typically consider fitness-for-duty (FFD) drug and alcohol-
related violations involving non-licensed individuals for enforcement action unless there is an 
apparent deficiency in the licensee's FFD program. 

The Commission has also approved the staffs specific, proposed implementation of this 
change, through the addition of a new paragraph to Section 4.1 of the NRC's enforcement 
policy, as proposed in the paper, although in the first sentence of the new paragraph added to 
Section 4.1 of the NRC's enforcement policy, the phrase "individuals that" should be changed to 
"individuals who." 

The staff should make conforming changes to the NRC's enforcement manual , as appropriate, 
to reflect the revised policy interpretation and to provide criteria to aid staff in consistently 
identifying the exceptions to the "typical" FFD drug and alcohol-related violation that would be 
covered by the revised policy. 
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